
 

 

 

REQUEST FOR QUOTES  

ADVERTISEMENT 

FOR 

CONDENSING UNIT AND COIL REPLACMENT  
 

PROJECT 21-28 

DUE DATE: 11:00 AM, CST Friday, July 16, 2021 
 
 

The City of Bloomington (the “City”) is seeking written proposals from contractors replace the existing 
rooftop 115 ton McQuay condensing unit and DX coil located at the Public Works Building 1700 W 98th 
St., Bloomington, MN. 
 
Quote documents are available for preview and download using the online Quote System at 
https://bloomingtonmn.bidsandtenders.net.  

 

Quote documents are available for viewing with a “preview” watermark. Interested parties must create a 
Bids and Tenders account in order to submit proposal documents. Documents are not provided or received 
in any other manner.   

 
Oral, facsimile, email, hard copy, or telephone Proposals are considered invalid and will not receive 
consideration. 
 
 
CITY OF BLOOMINGTON 
 

 
Dana Chou 
Purchasing Agent 
 


